
Brittan Parent Activity Club (BPAC) 

2023/2024 Membership 

 Parents, guardians, grandparents and loved ones of our students and community are 

welcome to join. 

 Memberships are only $5.00 per person per year. Paid memberships greatly support the 
students at Brittan Elementary School.  

 Some of the activities BPAC provides for students includes but is not limited to: Fall 
Carnival, Color Run, Art to Remember, Assemblies and donations to various programs that 

support student development. 

 Attendance at monthly meetings is encouraged; however is not mandatory. 

 Volunteers are ALWAYS welcomed and needed for ANY amount of spare time! If you are not 

able to volunteer during school hours, we have many needs to fill outside of school hours.  

 

For more information, like or message us on Facebook!  

Members-Don’t Forget to scan the QR code for our new app BAND. School and event 

information is shared! 

                                                                                                                                                                                          

BPAC Membership Sign-Up 

 

Member Name:________________________ ($5.00) 

Email:________________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 

 

Member Name:________________________ ($5.00) 
Email:________________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 

 

Member Name:________________________ ($5.00) 

Email:________________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 

Total Amount Enclosed: $________________ 

 

Child’s Name:__________________________Teacher:___________________________ 

Child’s Name:__________________________Teacher:___________________________ 

Child’s Name:__________________________Teacher:___________________________ 

Child’s Name:__________________________Teacher:___________________________ 

 

Membership may be paid in three ways: cash, check made payable to BPAC or by 

PayPal: @brittanbears 

 

 

BPAC needs your unique talents! Please share if there are any specific ways you are able to help: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER BY AUGUST 25TH 


